
 

  

Seattle Police Officers’ Guild 
2949 Fourth Avenue South 
Seattle, WA 98134 
206.767.1150 (phone) 
206.768.1848 (fax) 

Kevin Stuckey – President 
Rich O’Neill– Vice President 

Walt Hayden – Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
July 17, 2018 
 
TO: All Media Outlets 
 
FM: Sergeant Rich O’Neill 

 SPOG Vice President 
  
 
RE: Seattle Police Officers Guild Congratulates Chief Carmen Best 
 
The Seattle Police Officers Guild would like to congratulate Chief Carmen Best on being named the 
Police Chief of the City of Seattle.  
 
Chief Best has come up through the ranks and has dedicated her life to Seattle. She has devoted so 
much energy in establishing relationships with the many diverse communities in the city as well as the 
rank and file officers.  
 
SPOG also thanks Mayor Durkan for making this decision which both the community and the officers 
applaud. 
 
The Seattle Police Officers Guild is the largest police labor union in the northwest and we represent all 
sworn Seattle Police Officers and Sergeants which includes over 1300 members.  
 
For more information contact SPOG at 206-767-1150. 
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